
Dear friends and family, 

 Greetings from Collbran Colorado! I first want to thank you all for your prayers and 
support in these past 3 years as I attended Frontier School of the Bible. I have had so many 
fantastic opportunities, met many friends who I would call family, and grew so much in the 
Lord! I graduated May 7th with an Associate of Arts in Missions. Please continue to pray for me 
as I seek to follow His will for the next step in my life. 

 Currently I am going through the application process with Tentmakers Bible Mission. 
Lord willing, I will be going to Mbale, Uganda to Join Steve and Deb Rodrick on the Mbale 
Project. There is also the hope that I will be able to join the Kisumu Project in Kenya later in my 
internship. 

Over this Summer I plan on support raising and working on some lesson plans. Though 
the internship plans are not set, I do know of some opportunities to work with; Sunday school, 
VBS, Woman’s Bible study, and some Children’s Homes.  Please be praying for more 
opportunities in Uganda that will continue to grow me in the Lord. 

 Again, I want to thank you for your support in all that God is leading me to do. It is 
exciting to see what is next and how God is using me for His Glory. I cannot express to you how 
much your prayer for me means! 

Yours in Christ, 

Christina Trujillo 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Prayer Requests: 

 

• Wisdom/Guidance 

• Patience in Waiting 

• Opportunities to share 

• Prayer Support Team 

• $10,000-$11,000 

 


